
Public Hearing#1                    January 18, 2018 

 

The Mayor Pro Tem and Council for the City of Maysville met on Thursday, January 18, 2018, 6:00 p.m. at 

4 Homer Street. 

Present: Mayor Pro Tem Scott Harper, Councilmembers Kathleen Bush, Richard Parr, City 

Administrator/City Clerk Barbara Thomas. Mayor Richard Presley and Councilmember Junior Hardy was 

not present. 

Public Present: Tray Leslie, Area Manager with Georgia Power, Clay Brogdon, Southern Linc, and H. Buddy 

Robinson, JR SR/WA-Value Concepts, Inc.. 

Mayor Pro Tem Scott Harper opened the Public Hearing up for discussion. 

Mr. Clay Brogdon, Manager of Site Acquisition and Construction of Southern Linc spoke to the Council 

regarding the proposed 350’ tower. They would like to build a self-supporting, 350 foot tower on the 

property owned by Georgia Power on Twin Mill Drive. This tower will be used to restore power more 

efficiently after storm damage, natural disasters, and medical emergencies.  In order to do this they are 

respectfully asking the Council to approve a 350 foot height variance and conditional use permit.  

Tray Leslie, Area Manager for Georgia Power spoke to the Council regarding his role in the project. The 

tower will be very beneficial to Georgia Power and the community. This tower will be used to restore 

power faster after a storm or disaster. Emergency situations will be handled more efficiently with better 

communications through the use of the tower.  

There was no citizens present to comment on the tower. 

Motion to adjourn. 

 

Barbara Thomas       February 12, 2018 

________________________________________________  __________________________ 
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